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Tuesday 18th July 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you are all well and looking forward to the summer holidays.   

 

It is that time again where we are looking for volunteers who would like to take 

care of our chickens for a week during the holidays. This would involve collecting 

the eggs and giving fresh food and water. Mrs Da Silva is available to give further 

instructions! 

 

The weeks that would need covering are: 

 

14th August – 20th August 

20th August – 27th August 

27th August – 31st August 

 

If you and your family would be able to help us, this would be really appreciated. 

Please let us know by completing the form on our ‘Calling for Action page. 

 

We will email you a confirmation to let you know if you have been selected. This 

will be first come first basis. 

 

Thank you as always for your support and enjoy the holidays! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Auton 

Assistant Headteacher EYFS and KS1 

 

https://www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk/calling-for-action/

